
Members of the House Human Service Committee,

Hello, my name is Thea Holter, I live in District 1 and I am a mother to three children ages 14,
11, and 5.  I strongly support HB 1249.  I have two daughters and I can’t imagine my daughters
having to compete sports against a biological male. They are proven to be much larger and
stronger. It is simply unfair and dangerous to the girls. Please do not take away women’s rights
from our girls by making them compete against biological males.
I urge you to vote in favor of HB1249. Thank you for your service to our state and your
consideration of this important matter.

Thea Holter


